
 
 
 
 
Dear High Ash families, 
 
It was lovely to welcome so many visitors in to school this afternoon for our ‘Special Men’s’ Assembly. 
Our younger children have worked incredibly hard in preparation and we are proud of their 
performances! We have had some great successes outside of school in various sporting fixtures and 
festivals this week and the children have been really good ambassadors for our school. This week 
Lance Cornish spent an afternoon with Key Stage 2 classes sharing the Coronation scroll that has been 
created by Leighton Buzzard Arts Society. We have been invited to create our own pictures to be 
added to the scroll; I have already received some lovely pieces but please remind your children to 
bring in anything that they would like to contribute. Key Stage 2 also had an assembly led by one of 
Buckinghamshire Music Trust’s brass teachers where he shared a wide variety of instruments. We are 
really excited to be able to offer a range of instrumental lessons from September. More details to 
come! I just want to finish by thanking all of the staff, governors and families who joined us last 
weekend to garden and paint. Hopefully you have spotted some of the upgrades and the children are 
already enjoying the spaces. If you weren’t able to join us but would like to help, please speak to 
Dean Priestly on the gate – there are opportunities after school to paint a bench or two. 
Have a great weekend. I look forward to welcoming you all on Friday for Sports Day. 
 
Ruth Lewin, Headteacher 
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High Ash CE School 

Friday 16th June 2023 

‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 

This week’s report from our Roving Reporters Lottie 

and Eliza! 

This week Lottie and Eliza asked some people about their 

thoughts on the Summer Concert auditions. Gaby thought 

it was good even though there were so many 

auditioning!  Blythe was a bit nervous because there 

were lots of great auditionees and Liviya was excited and 

nervous at the same time but she still finds it fun after 

years of performing in the Summer Concert. 

Dates for Your Diary: 
Monday 19th June – Foundation Vision 
Screening 
Tuesday 20th June – Year 5 swimming 
Tuesday 20th June – KS1 Football 
Tournament (Away) 
Friday 23rd June – Sports Day 
Friday 23rd June – KS2 Star Assembly 
Thursday 29th June – HASA ASM (in the 
hall) 
 

 

Sponsored Event 
Some Year 3/4 children have organised an event with all monies raised going to Macmillan Cancer 
Support. All children will be either jogging, walking or skipping around our track as part of their PE lesson. 
They can be sponsored per lap or an overall total amount. There is no requirement to be sponsored and 
we have spoken to the children about speaking to parents/carers before asking anyone to sponsor them. 
Sponsor forms and more details will be going out next week. 
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Pizza Night – Fri 23rd June 

HASA are teaming up with Doughies for a fun family night in.  Order your Pizza and cookie kits 

and receive everything you need to make Artisan mozzarella pizzas (regular or vegan), and 

warm gooey cookies at home!  Take some fabulous pics of your budding chefs making and 

enjoying their creations and send them to office@highash.co.uk so they can be uploaded onto 

our Instagram page, providing consent has been given to school to do so. 

  

Orders must be placed by SAT 17th JUNE at https://doughies.co.uk/products/high-ash-mk17 

HASA will receive £2 from every pizza kit and £1 from every cookie kit sold!! 

Kits will come home with your child on Friday 23rd June 
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